
Dear Dean Laird,

I have your letter of
yesterday to which was attached correspondence with 
2lr* Gordon Heslirn,

I fully agroe with your 
While I believe a Summer School wouldreply to him* 

be useful, I regret to say that this University has 
no funds for such a purpose. We shall be pleased 
to co-operate in any way we oan, othor than bearing any 
portion of the oost.

Ever yours faithfully,

Principal.

Juno 7 th, 19 JO .

Dean Si clair Laird, 
llaodonald College, P, Q.
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